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N o r t h  G r e n v i l l e  C o m m u n i t y  C h u r c h  
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Stay in the know:    

Sign up online to receive Church news at  www.ngccfm.ca/connect.  Also on 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/ngccfm Twitter @NGCCFM., Vimeo at 

vimeo.com/ngccfm. 

Welcome to  
North Grenville Community Church 

For First Time Guests:                                                

It is a pleasure to welcome you this morning! Downstairs we have Kids 

Worship for school aged children from 4-12,   and supervised nursery 

care is provided for infants, to preschoolers from 0-4 years (not in 

school).  

The service is audio is broadcast into the foyer and that area is available 

for kids and little ones who need more room to move. 

You will see a table at the back of the sanctuary with Bibles on it.  These 

bibles are for your use during the service, kindly return them to the table 

when the service is over.  If you do not have a Bible and want one, 

please contact the Church office.   

Today: 
 

Thank you for choosing to spend Sunday morning with us.   In 

your bulletin you will find a Connect Card.  For those who are 

visiting with us the Connect Card can be used to let us know 

you were here.  For those who consider NGCC their home 

Church, the Connect Card can be used to request information, 

submit a prayer request or connect with the pastoral or 

administrative staff.  Completed Connect Cards can be placed in 

the offering plate. 
 

 

Finance Information: 
 
For those who would like church envelopes or information regarding 
online or automated tithing options, please contact Susi the Church 
office.  Income tax receipts for donations received in 2017 will be 

available by the end of February. 



This Week, Please Pray For: 
Families: 

 Clayton Shearer & family 

 Lynne & David Shearer & family 

Pastoral Families: 

 Pastor Thomas & Amy-Beth, Joel, Julia, Macy Eng 

 Pastor Elizabeth Stewart 

 Our Official Board Families 

Overseas Missionaries: 

Rev. David & Jennifer Wright (Niger) 

Rev. Dean & Stephanie Babcock (Malawi) 

Rev. Sok Em (Cambodia) 

Rev. Debbie Hogeboom (Kenya) 

The prayer chain can be initiated by calling the Church at   613-258-4815 x 100.  

The prayer team meets at  the Church on Tuesdays at 11 AM. 

Prayer Requests: 

 The Kerith Debt Freedom Centre as it ministers to our community.  Please pray 

for our coaches as well as the clients they serve. 

 The Fill-A-Bag Campaign, praise that there was an abundance collected for the 

Salvation Army Food Bank.  

 Christian refugee families in the middle east who are being persecuted. 

 That God would continue to provide for the needs of the Church.    

 Those who struggle with addictions and their families.  Praise that Michelle has 

accepted Christ and is in a treatment program. 

 Those in our Church family, and community that struggle with health issues, 

especially our seniors.   

 Those who are battling cancer;  14 year old Tanner, and Trudy Arnaud’s sister 

Barbara, May Louise’s daughter Marcie,  Linda Moore’s cousins husband Mark 

who was recently diagnosed with a brain tumor. 

 Praise that Rick Moore is no longer suffering from cluster headaches, he does 

now have an eye issue that will require surgery and may result in a loss of 

vision in his left eye.   

 Please pray that Linda Moore’s doctors will be able to develop a method to do 

the needed knee surgery that will not result in a lifetime of pain for Linda. 

 Please pray for our new bishop, Rev. Cliff Fletcher as he adjust to his new role. 

 

“Prayer does not fit 

us for the greater 

work; prayer is the 

greater work.”   

Oswald Chambers 



Celebrating this week: 

Happy Birthday: 

None this week 

 

Happy Anniversary:   

None this week 

If we missed mentioning 

your birthday or anniver-

sary, please let us know at 

258-4815. 

January Bible Memory Verse 
 

Pastor Liz is continuing with a 

monthly bible memory verse for the 

whole congregation, not just the 

kids.    

 

Kids/Teens/Adults: 

[Jesus] said, “Whoever wants to be 

my disciple must say no to 

themselves.  They must pick up their 

cross and follow me” 

Mathew 16.24 (NIRV) 

Thank you so much! 
 
Pastor Thomas & Amy Beth, Pastor Liz, Susi & Stuart would like to thank the 
Church family for the very generous Christmas gifts that we received from 
the Church family this year.  It is our pleasure to serve God and his Church in 

North Grenville. 
 
June & Adrien Vienneau would like to thank the Church family for the cards 
and the visits while Adrien was in the hospital.  

Bowling—Sunday January 28th 
 
We are planning to go bowling after the 
family Sunday meal on January 28th, from 
1:30—3:30 PM at the Kemptville Lanes.  

Please see Susi if you would like to go but 
have not already signed up.  Cost will be 
approximately $10/person. 

Board Game Night—Saturday Jan 27th  
 
There will be an evening of board games at 
the home of Rosalind & Randy Giffen (10 
Albert St. Kemptville) on Saturday January 

27th.  Bring your favourites and some 
snacks.  Fun starts at 7 PM. 



Tired of New Year’s resolutions that just don’t work?  Try some-

thing new this year.   Pastor Liz will be starting a 2 week study at 

the Church, January 23rd & 30th at 1:30 PM, called "My One 

Word - Change Your Life With Just One Word". This study is based 

on the book of the same title by Mike Ashcraft and Rachel Olson. 

Everyone welcome! For those that journal, bringing your journal 

could be helpful to you.  

Every Second Wednesday,  
starting January 24th 

 
Something for everyone!   

 

Join us for dinner starting at 5:30 PM.  
After dinner at 6:30, there will be classes 

for adults, teens and kids. 
 

Pastor Liz will be teaching the kids class, Pastor Thomas & Amy-
Beth will lead the Jr. youth class and Louis Bergeron will lead the 

adult study.  Louis will be leading a discussion on prayer . 
 

Everyone is welcome to join in.  If you plan on coming for dinner 
please sign up in the foyer so that we can have enough food for 

everyone. 

 
There will be other small groups available for adults.  Information 

on those groups will be available shortly. 

An Evening of Prayer for Canada 
 

Saturday January 27th—7 PM  at North Grenville Community Church 
 

We will gather starting at 7 PM to pray for Canada, our government 
and the people. We are taking God at His word when He says He 
will heal our land when we humble ourselves and pray, seek His 

face, and turn from our wicked ways. This will be a largely unscripted 
Spirit led meeting. Everyone is welcome to join in. 



Promise Keepers  Canada  

National Men’s Conference 

February 23-24th  

Woodvale Pentecostal Church 

205 Greenbank Rd. Ottawa 

 

For more information or to register go to 

promisekeepers.ca or call 1.888.901.9700. 

Early bird pricing ends February 6th. 

 

This is a great outreach opportunity for our Church.  We are looking 
for volunteers to help with set up & tear down, to run merchandise 

tables as well as 9 host families to billet the Choir.   
 

If you are interested in helping, please see Susi or Pastor Thomas. 



Our Mission: 

To be a loving and healthy community, reaching others by 
knowing, loving and serving God. 

 

Our Vision: 

To live and love like Jesus (with Jesus) 
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